
Friday 13th December 
 

 

The Reception Round-up! 

Some of the lovely things we have been 
learning this week: 
We have been learning about the Nativity and 
painting/creating Nativity scenes. We have enjoyed our 
play, ‘Wriggly Nativity’ and made everyone so proud!  
We enjoyed walking up to All Saints’ to watch one of their 
Christmas plays this morning, too! This afternoon we made 
Snowman biscuits!  
 

       
 

 

Some of the things that children 

might experience next week: 

Lots of special Christmas 

traditions… Pantomime, Christmas 

Dinner, Church Service, Christmas 

Party and a visit from Santa! 

Making Christmas crafts using lots 

of different resources.  

Making and writing Christmas 

cards.  

 

             

               
How you can help your child at home:  

Forming their letters (starting where the red dot is!) Can you say a 

sound and they write it? Then challenge them with a simple word 

like: cat, bat, pen, tin. (The k is not loopy, but formed: k) 

 

                                             

 

     

Sounds we have learned this week: 

                                                                                                           
 
Sounds we will be learning next week: 

 

ck, ff, ll, ss 
                                                                                        

What’s going on next week:  We have a very busy and fun last week of term next week!  

Tuesday 17th December we will have a pantomime visiting school.  
Wednesday 18th December is our Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day so please remember to come 
dressed in your best Christmas jumper! 
Thursday 19th December at 9am will be our Christmas Service in the church. We hope to see you all there. Then 
at lunchtime we will have our Christmas Party Lunch and Class Party during that afternoon, where there might 
be a visit from someone special! Children can wear their party clothes to school on Thursday! 
The end of term is 3pm on Friday 20th December and we return on Tuesday 7th January.  
No Wonderful Wellies next week and then please note your child’s new day for their Wellies session.   
Reminder: Please send in any slips for ‘Tapestry’ our online learning journal. I need your email address in order 
for you to have access in the New Year.  
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